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145 Chief Albert Luthuli Street 
1stFloor, Treasury House 

P O Box3613 
Pietermaritzburg 3200 

Tel: 033 897 4496 - Fax: 033 897 4381 

 

KZN PROVINCIAL TREASURY SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT OFFICE  

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE FOR THE BELOW MENTIONED TENDERS 

The Government has introduced the five-level COVID-19 alert system to manage the gradual easing of the lockdown. On 

1 June 2020, the country was lowered from level 4 to level 3 and this resulted in the opening up of the economy and the 

removal of a number of restrictions on the movement of people. Based on this announcement, the KZN Provincial Treasury 

has taken the decision to close the underneath bids on the dates indicated below: 

 

No. Bid Number Description  Initial Closing 

Date 

New 

Closing 

Date 

1. ZNT 1225/2020-F Appointment of a panel of service providers to assist the 

KwaZulu-Natal Provincial Treasury to provide support to 

Departments, Municipalities, and Public Entities to ensure 

improved service delivery and quicker turnaround times in the 

Supply Chain Management and Contract Management. 

7 April 2020 22 June 

2020 

2. ZNT 1224/2019-F Appointment of a service provider for rendering of security 

services to KwaZulu-Natal Provincial Treasury for a period of 

36 months 

30 March 2020 17 June 

2020 

 

Proposals/Bid documents must be delivered before the closing time and date at the under-mentioned office: 

 

Physical Address:   The Bid Box is situated on the Ground Floor, Treasury House , 145 Chief Albert Luthuli Street, 

(a.k.a. Commercial Road),corner Chief Albert Luthuli and Church Street, Pietermaritzburg 

 

Postal address: Clearly marked Proposals/bid documents denoting the bid number and closing date may be 

posted before the closing time and date to: 

Chief Financial Officer, Supply Chain Management,  

Private Bag 3613, Pietermaritzburg 3201 

 

Enquiries in relation to SCM may be directed to:  033-846 0458/4440 (Nosiphiwe Khuzwayo/Thandeka Makhathini) 

Enquiries in relation to TORs may be directed to:  033-846 6978 (Nomvula Zulu) 

 


